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The Office of the Treasurer received this 
beautiful  note with a contribution!

For
Consultation

“There is no justification for continuing to perpetuate structures, rules, and systems 
that manifestly fail to serve the interests of all peoples. The teachings of the Faith 
leave no room for doubt: there is an inherent moral dimension to the generation, 
distribution, and utilization of wealth and resources.” 
— The Universal House of Justice, 1 March 2017

To receive updates on the National Fund via text, subscribe by simply texting ‘bahaifund’ 
to 313131. You will get Fund updates, inspiring quotes and more!

What are the moral dimensions of  contributing to the Funds of  the Faith?

“Dear Office of the Treasury, after reading the 
recent Feast letter and hearing the impact the lack 
of funds is having on the vital work of our beloved 

Faith, our community consulted and agreed to 
send an additional contribution. We hope that this 

extra money will be one of many contributions 
that swiftly flow into the Fund to allow for the 

continued work of the Faith.”

National Fund 

Amount Contributed
Amount Needed

Goal 
$40M 

Ridván 2020 

$9.8M 
Contributed  

as of  
09/30/19

Shrine of  ‘Abdu’l-Bahá Fund: 

 $2.4M 
As of  September 30, 2019

US Bahá’í Archives Renovation Fund: 

$76,778.80 
As of  September 30, 2019


